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Next Week at a Glance 

November 27 – December 1 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Nov 27th   Gingerbread House Order Forms Due 

Tuesday, Nov 28th  RIZE Afterschool program (2:55 – 4:30 in gym) 

Wednesday, Nov 29th   

Thursday, Nov 30th  Fruit and Veggie Distribution - Oranges 

Friday, Dec 1st   

Feeding Futures before school 

Purdy’s Order Forms Due 

Gift Card Pickup (2:30-3:15pm Front of School) 

Neufeld Pickup (2:30-3:15pm Front of School) 

Poinsettia Pickup (2:30-3:15pm Undercover Area) 

PAC Gingergbread Night 6pm in the Gym 

 

New Information 
 

        Feeding Futures!   

On Friday December 1st Cedar staff will be outside 

providing a quick “Grab & Go’ extra snack as students 

head inside for learning.  Happy tummies help make 

happy learners!  Snacks are for anyone!  

 
Pink Shirt - You can order Here 

 
If you would like to order a pink shirt, please do so before 

Dec 9th.  

https://www.cognitoforms.com/DWULDoWhatULuv/CedarDriveElementaryTuesdayR1ZEBasketball
https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/


  

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 

 
Movie Night 
What a great turn out for Movie Night! Thanks for making it a success! 

 

 

Volunteers for Gingerbread Building Night  
We can’t wait to host the Gingerbread Building Night! We will need 

volunteers to make the event a success.   Please sign up here. If anyone 

has questions about volunteering or the event itself, email Marcy @ 

marcy_143@hotmail.com Thanks so much for volunteering! 

 

 

 Gingerbread Building Night 

The Gingerbread Building Night is on Friday, December 1st from 6-8pm. 

Come build a gingerbread house, enjoy some hot cocoa and snap some 

festive family photos! To attend, fill out the form that was sent home 

last week. 
 

 
 

https://volunteersignup.org/J4R78
mailto:marcy_143@hotmail.com


  

 Neufeld, Gift Card, and Poinsettia Pick ups 

You ordered - don’t forget to pick up! 
 

 

Neufeld pick up is Friday, Dec 1st. We’ll be at the front of the school at 

2:30. If you can’t make it, please have someone pick up for you, the 

school won’t have freezer space. Email Jane if you have any questions at 

janeoliver5@hotmail.com 

 

Poinsettias will be available in the undercover area on Friday, 

December 1st at 2:30. Please do your best to pick up so we aren’t 

storing them over the weekend. Email Katie with 

questions: katiezoladek@outlook.com 

 

Gift Cards are available for pick up on Friday, 

December 1st at 2:30. Email Jane if you have any 

questions: janeoliver5@hotmail.com 

  

 

 

Hot Lunch - Domino's (Dec 5th) 

Don’t forget to order pizza lunch for Dec 5th.  You can order through 

school cash online.  If you are ever unsure if you ordered, check your 

“history” on school cash online to confirm.   

https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com 

If you would like your child to participate in hot lunches but the cost of the food poses a 

financial hardship for your family, please email rdhaliwal@sd43.bc.ca Our school has 

received a generous donation from a member of our community to help provide hot lunches 

for our students. All requests will be kept confidential.  

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 
Dayna MacDonald 
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